1987 IN REVIEW

What a tremendous innovation by
employees of the Sulphide
Corporation. The Sulphide
Employees' Recreation Club,
particularly members of the
Gymnasium Committee worked hard
during 1987 to enable a Gymnasium
to be established on site. Support
from management was necessary for
this achievement to eventuate. The
Company provided over $50,000 to
relocate  Company records and
transform  'Gospel Hall' into a
Gymnasium. This assistance,
administrative as well as financial, has
continued after the Gymnasium was
opened. Special thanks is due also to
CRA ATD for providing $10,000 to
purchase equipment. When the
Gymnasium was officially opened by
Peter Leane on 30 November there
was an initial membership of over 250
employees, and this figure is growing
every day.

One of the highlights of any year is the
Long Service Award function, and
1987 was no exception. Ten
recipients were presented with awards
at a function which was attended by
sixty-six friends and special guests. It
was a splendid evening enjoyed by all
who attended. Geoff Billard, our
Managing Director, spoke of the rarity
of long service in modern times and of
his hopefulness for a brighter future
for Australian industry if we learn to
overcome the present difficult times.

Sulphide employees enjoy social
activities, joining together to play team
sports such as outdoor cricket, indoor
cricket and soccer.

As usual, Picnic Day was an
outstanding success. Employees and
their families turned out for an exciting
day filled with friendly rivalry and
relaxation. Over one thousand people
attended this year's Picnic, which
boasted more rides and competition
than previous years.

The Sulphide Golf Day has now
become an annual event enjoyed by
not only employees from all
departments, but also by several
retirees.
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